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Memorandum 
 

Date: May 9, 2018 

 

From: Rich Beardmore, P.E., LEED AP 

 

To: Mick Slutter, Tim Baldridge, Brad Hus 

 

Re: Summit Square 2 FDP Responses 

 

 

We are in receipt of the Lee’s Summit comments on the original FDP submittal dated April 27, 2018. 

 

One comment in the Planning Review, #7, requested clarification on light fixture quantity and whether 

SL5 and SL8 were single or double heads. 

 

A column was added to the fixture schedule noting the quantity of each fixture type and also clarified the 

SL5 and SL8 fixtures. 

 

This information is on the revised Sheet E0.01. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact me. 
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